YOUR Life • OUR PURPOSE



RACHEL KORTMAN
School of Medicine

BECAUSE YOU GAVE...

You will forever have my deepest gratitude for your contribution to my education, for every time I put on my white coat, I will be reminded of your generosity. Your selflessness and financial sacrifice will allow me to focus on my studies to learn, then practice, patient-focused medicine. Thank you today, tomorrow, and every day thereafter for believing in me and for seeing my education as something worth investing in. I will never forget what you have done for me and will make sure every dollar spent on my education goes towards improving the lives of those in my community.

WITH YOUR SUPPORT, I CAN...

The funds from the Nathan Wilson Memorial Scholarship will go directly towards my TTUHSC tuition, which will allow me to be able to use a larger percentage of my unsubsidized loan to cover my cost of living in Lubbock. With this increased aid, I will be able to work less at Live Oak Animal Hospital and spend more time concentrating on my studies. Thank you so much for your contribution to my education!

WHY I CHOSE TTUHSC...

I moved to Lubbock to attend TTU where I received my BA in December of 2017 with a major in Biology and a minor in Chemistry. While applying to medical school, I was a medical scribe back in Phoenix so I could spend more time with my family. During this time, although I enjoyed all the time spent with my family, I missed my Lubbock friends and my "Lubbock family." Lubbock, and by extension both TTU and TTUHSC, will always hold a special place in my heart and I'm honored to continue my education as a Red Raider. Guns Up!